
Concerning 73 FR 9847 this study is outdated and any recommendations should not be 
considered appropriate.
Furthermore, a new study should be completed before any changes are recommended 
since the size and volume of aircraft have grown significantly since the study was 
commissioned. 
 
In addition, any recommendations redirecting departures North of the airport would 
have a massive impact on thousands of homeowners whose homes will suffer dramatic 
declines in value as a result.  These are not wealthy people who recently built and 
purchased extravagant homes and then tried to buy the decision of the FAA through 
lobbyists.  These are working families and older couples whose home is their single 
greatest asset, who have lived here all their lives. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Jay Thomas
Aurora, CO


